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Hello Friends,
Life as we have known it has changed drastically in the
past several weeks. Pam and I are very happy to be home
in Minneapolis, Minnesota following six weeks of shows in
south Texas. This season we performed a two and a half
hour "Tribute To Johnny Cash Show" at The Riverside just
outside of Mission, TX. This is a beautiful dining/showroom
overlooking the Rio Grande River. Owners Johnny and
Jennifer Hart are gracious hosts and we were delighted to
have a sold out show with over 300 people attending. We
returned to Minnesota just as the restrictions to limit
crowds were imposed. Since then, all of our shows through
May have been cancelled.

For two people who are used to a busy lifestyle we
pondered for a few minutes wondering what to do next.
First, Sherwin wrote a song titled "Covid-19 - The Ballad of
Corona Virus." We have filmed a video in our home and
inserted some of the funny images shared over social
media near the end of the song. We ALL need to
remember to enjoy a bit of humor and laughter during
these stressful times. Here is a link to the YouTube Video.

View Sherwin's Covid-19 Video Here

Our next decision was to begin producing a Facebook Live Show in
our family room! We have five 60-90 minute performances
completed and our next performance is this evening at 7:00 PM. We
are broadcasting on both of Sherwin's Facebook pages. Click the
buttons below to tune in. Our show is relaxed, almost like a visit in
your living room and we feature a variety of songs and stories from
our lives and careers on every show. We have had hundreds of
positive comments from friends and fans in 25 states and also

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gA67oYQ2xeo


Mexico. You can send us a request for a future show too! We monitor
the engagement feed so we are able to recognize special occasions
and greet many who join the party!

Tune In To Sherwin & Pam Live - Feed #1

Tune In To Sherwin & Pam Live - Feed #2

We pray that all of our friends are healthy and safe. Please practice
social distancing and WASH YOUR HANDS! "This Too Shall Pass." We
can't wait to see you in our audience when we are able to return to
live performances. Follow us on our Facebook pages and check our
web site for schedule updates.

We pray daily for our country, our leaders and all of you.

Your Friends,

Sherwin & Pam Linton

Visit Our Website
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